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According to an article written by Bob Moser with GrowthSpotter, TFDPT is now proceeding 
with an interim design that includes three ramps.  The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 
accepted the design concept from the FDOT back in 2016.  The fourth ramp will be added when 
the I-4 Beyond the Ultimate goes into construction.  Private land owners, affiliates of Maury L. 
Carter & Associates, Inc. and O’Connor Capital Partners is working with the FDOT on Right-of 
Way agreements. 
 
O’Connor capital bought more than 69 acres from affiliates of Maury L. Carter & Associates, 
Inc. in April 2017 and have begun construction on the Vineland Pointe project that will have 
more than 450,000 square feet of retail built over 3 phases.  The first three big-box retailers of 
Vineland Pointe are targeting to open in October, which is located directly south of the planned 
interchange.  

 
To read the full article go to: 
http://www.growthspotter.com/news/retail-dining-developments/gs-vineland-pointe-update-i-4-
interchange-at-daryl-carter-parkway-20180405-story.html
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